VIRGINIA MILITARY INSTITUTE

LEXINGTON, VIRGINIA 24450-0304

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
Phone 540-464-7311
Fax 540-464-7660
Virginia Relay/TDD dial 711

24 January 2025

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Audit, Finance and Planning Committee of the Board of Visitors

FROM:

Major General Cedric T. Wins, Superintendent

SUBJECT:

Post Facilities Master Plan Update January 2025

The *Post Facilities Master Plan Update* is published and provided to the Board of Visitors for approval on an annual basis. The January 2025 plan includes a summary of revisions and updates that have occurred since the January 2024 plan.

This update is provided for approval by the Audit, Finance and Planning Committee.

Recommended Motion

It is moved that the Board of Visitors approve the Post Facilities Master Plan dated January 2025.

Cedric T. Wins '85

Major General, U.S. Army (Retired)

Superintendent